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Lauren Kelly

From: Licensing Staff
Sent: Tuesday 31 January 2023 17:17
To: Ewa Babiarczyk; Lauren Kelly
Subject: FW: Reg No. H0432-01, Kilsheelan landfill, updated monitoring data April/May 2022
Attachments: 20220427.pdf; 20220526.pdf; AR-22-M3-008447-01.pdf; AR-22-M3-008448-01.pdf; 

AR-22-M3-012055-01.pdf; AR-22-M3-012056-01.pdf

Categories: Dealt with

 
 

From: Ryan, Louise M (Environment) <louisem.ryan@tipperarycoco.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 31 January 2023 17:09 
To: historic landfills <h.landfills@epa.ie>; Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> 
Cc: McKenna, Kieran <kieran.mckenna@tipperarycoco.ie> 
Subject: Reg No. H0432-01, Kilsheelan landfill, updated monitoring data April/May 2022 
 
Dear Historic landfills, Dear Licensing, 
 
As the Agency have requested that where a local authority undertakes monitoring while 
awaiting a decision on a CoA application that this monitoring data is submitted as it becomes 
available, I have attached the results of monitoring carried out at Kilsheelan landfill, Clonmel, 
Co. Tipperary (Reg No. H0432-01) in April and May 2022 for your information.  
 
If you have any queries please let me know. 
 
Regards 
Louise  
 
 
Louise Ryan 

Executive Scientist, Environment & Climate Action 

Tipperary County Council, Civic Offices, Rosanna Road, Tipperary Town, Co. Tipperary 

T: 0818 06 5000  M: 087 659 8692 

E: louisem.ryan@tipperarycoco.ie 

W: www.tipperarycoco.ie 

 

 


Save paper - Do You REALLY need to print this? 
 
Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tú an ríomhphost seo a phriontáil.   
Please consider the Environment before printing this mail.  
 
 


